
 
 

 

March 17, 2015 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians: 

 

I am writing to inform you of an incident that was reported by a student on Monday, March 9, 2015.   

 

A student went to the health room to report that he was bitten on the cheek by a dog when he 

arrived at school in the morning on Monday, March 9.  He said it occurred at the front entrance to 

the school.  The student’s parent was notified immediately.  The dog was mainly brown but 

also had other colors on his fur which were black and white and it wore a pink and brown 

collar. 
 

A dog bite requires follow-up medical attention, therefore it is important to determine if anyone witnessed 

this incident.  If you have any information that may be helpful or if you are the owner of the dog, please 

contact my office at 301-840-7161. 

       

       Sincerely, 

 

 

        

Lamar Whitmore 

       Prinicpal 
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